
CPMC General Meeting Minutes
DATE: 8/10/22 7:30-9:00

2022-2023 Board Members

Chris Main – President Susan Smyles – Treasurer Michelle Muhammad – VP1 Amanda & Joe
Petrarca – VP2 Andrea Main – Corresponding Secretary Hope Been – Recording Secretary

Present: Chris Main, Amanda Petrarca, Joe Petrarca, , Andrea Main, Michelle Muhammad, Hope Been,
Andrew smiles, Susi Smiles,  Jen Conroy, Kurt Katzor,Roxi Katzor, Daniel Stokes ,Carol Mitchell, Patty
Delong

1. Finances- Below is July balances as we are in transition of our Treasurer position. Update of
expenses- $4000.00 to purchase long ranger speakers for band

$63,776 in the accounts, $8,804 checking, $493 savings, $60 cash on hand, $50,238 Money
Market, $4,180 PayPal.

2. Fundraising- Michelle Muhammad

*Texas Roadhouse – raised $132.00 + $50.00 donations

*Joe Corbis Starts 8/5 ends 9/9/22 50/50%Split between students and CPMC ● Michelle
is attending a luncheon at Texas Roadhouse to get information on additional fundraising
opportunities

*Wawa coupons-Need to order More . Pack of 250= $750.00

* Cart of wonders is doing well, will need re stock

* Discount cards are still available.

2. Band Camp-Andrea Main

● Second week going well, students went in a few days due to the heat advisory
● Band Picnic 8/12: thanks to all who signed up to donate and volunteer
● Helpers will need to arrive at 2 to set up tables, canopies and food
● Pre show is at 3:30 there will be games and awards following the meal.
● Bring your own lawn chairs
● Will need volunteers to help clean up

4. Concessions- Chris Main, Roxie Katzor, Kurt Katzor

● 8/20 CPMC will run concessions for the scrimmage game
● Coatesville Kid Raiders Cheer Program as offered to help with concessions, stocking etc.
● 8/22 will need volunteers to stock both concession stands
● Football team is going to a cashless ticket purchase program - CPMC looking into options for
cashless purchases. Camalot- charges the customer 2.6%, offers a 4G connectiion . ● Kurt is
looking into tablets and/or ipads for an electronic ordering system which will help with inventory



as well.
5. Q&A:

*Warmups – students have been fitted, will be placing an order

* T-shirts – will order after Mr.Hughes picks out the graphics

*Student Accounts – For balances, reach out to treasurer@cvillepmc.org

* Back to school night 8/23, CPMC will have a stand for interested students, sell candy grams and
wa wa coupons.

* At September meeting CPMC will plan senior night, discuss band banquet committee, as well as
feed the band before competitions.

* New e-mail for the secretary- recordingsecretary@cvillepmc.org
* Hope to take over Chaperone chair

6. July meetings approved
Next meeting: 9/7/22


